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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 5 February 2008  
 
 
 

 
Review of School Organisation Plan 
 
The Select Committee’s overall aim/ objectives in doing this work is: 
 

To assist the allocation / location of long-term school provision in Stockton Borough’s 
primary and secondary schools. 
 
The Committee received an initial briefing from John Hegarty, Planning and Policy 
Development Officer (CESC) and Steve Turner, TVJSU on 19th December to assist 
the identification of the review remit. 
 
The Committee will meet with officers from CESC and Planning departments 
between 30 January and 13 February and will report to Cabinet on 24 April. 
 
 
 
 
 


